
From: Leighton White
To: Ordunez, Cosmo
Subject: Re: EV Van
Date: Wednesday, December 11, 2024 1:32:51 PM

Cosmo
I was just preparing this response so your timing is perfect. Here is what Weco is happy to
announce.

Weco will guarantee the following pricing for the original quote for the C550 E-Transit to
include EV incentives of $15,000:

$245,820.00
(- $15,000.00) EV Incentive passed along to the customer

$230,820.00
+ $19,042.65 (8.25% Sales Tax)

GRAND TOTAL: $249,862.65 - WECO GUARANTEES THIS PRICING (THROUGH SOLE SOURCE
PURCHASE) FOR THE CITY OF MERCED UNTIL 1/31/2025.
IF WECO DOES NOT RECEIVE A PURCHASE ORDER BEFORE 2/1/2025 THIS PRICING WILL BE
CONSIDERED EXPIRED.

I hope the City of Merced finds this acceptable.
Please keep me informed on your progress and whether you require any additional information .
Please confirm receipt of this communication.

Thanks Cosmo take good care.

Leighton
Weco Industries 
707-317-3471

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Ordunez, Cosmo <OrdunezC@cityofmerced.org>
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2024 1:26:40 PM
To: Leighton White <LeightonWhite@wecoind.com>
Subject: EV Van
 
Hi Leighton,
 
I wanted to see if you were able to confirm the price and incentives after January 1. I would like to
get the paperwork submitted now and get the funding secure before the first January council

mailto:LeightonWhite@wecoind.com
mailto:OrdunezC@cityofmerced.org
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Faka.ms%2Fo0ukef&data=05%7C02%7COrdunezC%40cityofmerced.org%7Cf06712737191457c537008dd1a2b580e%7Cc9671a04843b43d0bbb4ffb23b7fb0bf%7C0%7C0%7C638695495706001593%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=N8JfJG%2BP5oWUrAISzvvPm%2Bb0wb9Sj5D%2BArtD%2FFU5TR8%3D&reserved=0


meeting.
 

Cosmo Ordunez
Public Works Manager – Internal Services
City of Merced   |  1776 Grogan Ave.  |  Merced, CA  95341
(209) 385-6944 – Office
(209) 564-7978 - Cell
OrdunezC@cityofmerced.org  |  www.cityofmerced.org
 

City of Merced records, including emails, are subject to the California Public Records Act.
Unless exemptions apply, this email, any attachments and any replies are subject to disclosure
on request, and neither the sender nor any recipients should have any expectation of privacy
regarding the contents of such communications. The City of Merced shall not be responsible
for any claims, losses or damages resulting from the use of digital data that may be contained
in this email.

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]
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